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  Visit our Website! Like us on FACEBOOK! 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

    

 
 Howdy and Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful 

Christmas Celebration and are excited about all things to come in 

2018. We Are! We have some great Aggie Mom programs planned 

for this semester and we hope you will want to be at every one. 

 

Some of you have new Aggie Graduates ~ Congratulations! We are 

excited for them and know the world is waiting for them! 

 

There are a few more fundraising opportunities for our Scholarship 

fund this spring. The annual garage sale is coming soon, so clean out 

those closets! We are still planning a Scholarship Dinner and Silent 

Auction, and of course, we have several more envelopes in our 

Envelope Fundraiser to fill. 

Will you help us? Thank you! 

 

Watch for updates and announcements about our upcoming events. 

We look forward to seeing you all…and, bring a Friend! 

 

Thanks and Gig ‘em! 

RebeccaRebeccaRebeccaRebecca 

 

         
Thanks to Kim Costanza and all who helped 

coordinate the wonderful Christmas Ornament 
Exchange at Coyote Sam’s last month! 

A wonderful time was had by all! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Remember to send December Graduate 
names to Rebecca Mohr at 

tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com. 
We want to recognize them at the Family 

Potluck Dinner on January 16th! 
 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Christy Good 
 (Winner of the Star Quilt) 

 And  

Kim Costanza 
(Winner of the T-shirt Quilt) 

Our special thanks to Patricia 
Cussen and Carol Hamilton for 
crafting these beautiful quilts! 
All Raffle proceeds benefit our 
Tyler Aggie Mom Scholarships! 
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We have a public Facebook page, Tyler A&M 

Mothers Club. Please LIKE us!  

Our private Facebook page-Tyler Aggie Moms-is 

available for all paid members, please ask to 

join! 
 

    
You can find the Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club 

membership form at this link: 
https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/wp-

content/uploads/2015/08/Membership-Form-2017-18.pdf   

 Dues are $25.00 per year.  
 

 

 
 

SIGN UP NOW! 
Aggie Mom Camp 

February 2-4, 2018 
https://aggiemoms.org/aggiemomcamp/  

 

 
 

 

Our 2017-18 Scholarship application is now 
available on the website.  Look under the 

forms tab. 
  Reminder: Deadline is Reminder: Deadline is Reminder: Deadline is Reminder: Deadline is February 1, 2018February 1, 2018February 1, 2018February 1, 2018.  

 Applications must be received or 
postmarked by that date.  No exceptions. 

https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/uncategorized/scholarship-

applications-available/ 
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Important Dates for 2018 
 

January 16, 2018 - Pot Luck Family Dinner 

January 19 -20, 2018- Federation Dinner and Winter 

Workshops 

February 2-4, 2018- Aggie Mom Camp  

February 15- Aggie Self Defense – Pollard UMC 

March 15- Meeting-TBD 

April 13-14, 2018-Federation Meetings and Aggie Mom 

Boutique 

 

 
 

 Virtual Visit to Aggieland! 

 
 Just click on the link:  http://campustours.tamu.edu/audio/ 

 

                 

               

Win Win Win Win Original AggieOriginal AggieOriginal AggieOriginal Aggie    MomMomMomMom    Quilt PaintingQuilt PaintingQuilt PaintingQuilt Painting    

  
 

Renowned Aggie Artist, Benjamin 
Knox, generously donated the 
original oil painting, Aggie Mom 
Quilt, to the Federation of Texas 
A&M University Mothers’ Clubs. 
This (43.26” x 31.25”) painting, 
valued at $10,000, and 10 Limited 
Edition, signed and numbered 
prints ($100 value each) will be 
raffled off on Saturday, April 14, Saturday, April 14, Saturday, April 14, Saturday, April 14, 
2018201820182018 during Family Weekend. 
Raffle tickets are $10.00 each* 
 
Contact Katie Latham to purchase: 
2ndvpprograms@aggienetwork.com 
 
*Winners are responsible for all applicable 

taxes. Tickets only available for sale in the 
state of Texas! 

Are you a leader? Missing your Aggie?  
Want to connect with College Station 

 and have an excuse to talk, work, and play 
 with other Tyler Aggie Moms? 

The 12th Moms Need YOU! 
Consider becoming a 

Tyler Aggie 
Moms’ Club Board Member! 

Contact Rebecca Mohr at 
tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com 

 

 


